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Greater NJ PCC scores at MetLife Stadium

MetLife Stadium, the home of the NFL Jets and Giants, was the venue for the Greater NJ Postal Customer Council (PCC) National PCC Week 2014 meeting on Sep.10. Over 150 mailing industry and senior postal managers from the New Jersey area gathered at the Coach’s Club inside the 2.1 million sq. ft. stadium. USPS Chief Operating Officer Megan Brennan gave the keynote address, accompanied by pre-recorded video messages from Postmaster General Patrick R. Donahoe and Deputy Postmaster General Ronald Stroman. 

Stronger Together was the theme of National PCC Week 2014 with local chapters meeting across the country from Sep. 8-12. PCCs are groups of mailing industry leaders and senior postal managers who meet regularly to exchange mutually beneficial ideas.

“Our National PCC Week meeting at MetLife Stadium provided a valuable opportunity to get up-to-date information from the Postal Service and learn about innovations and best practices from our mailing industry colleagues,” said Greater NJ PCC Industry Co-Chair / Canon Business Process Services National Operations Manager James Mullan.

In addition to the speakers and the videos, the event highlights included seventeen exhibitors with displays, five postal consultation tables, and awards presentations. The seventeen exhibitors included: Agile Network, Asendia USA, Bowe Bell and Howell, Brynka, Federal Direct, IMEX, Jersey Mail Systems, Mystic Logistics, National Presort, Neopost, Network Dig, OSM Worldwide, Papermart, Reliable Paper Recycling, 360 Staffing, United Envelope, and Window Book Inc. Attendees were also treated to a guided tour of MetLife Stadium.

The Greater NJ PCC was the recipient of national recognition with a Bronze Level Leadership Award for PCC Innovation of the Year. Former Greater NJ PCC Postal Co-Chair Priscilla Maney was on hand to receive a special appreciation award.

“The Greater NJ PCC Week 2014 meeting reflects our commitment to fostering a close working relationship between the Postal Service and businesses that use the mail to communicate and interact with customers,” emphasized Greater NJ PCC Postal Co-Chair / USPS Northern NJ District Manager Steven Hernandez.
 

